
                                

 

  

Dear Valued City of Dover Residents, 

Due to a combination of the operational improvements at the Water Treatment Plant, high water demand and recent 

weather conditions, the City of Dover is requesting customers to conserve water usage.  This voluntary water conservation 

request, effective immediately, will allow the City to increase their water reserve to handle any potential emergencies.   

Please utilize the following recommendations: 

 

• Lawn and Turf Watering:  Use of City supplied water for lawns and turf should be minimized and performed in a 

conservative manner.   This should be accomplished between the hours of 5pm-9am. 

• Landscape Plant Watering:  Use of City supplied water for outdoor landscape plants (including groundcover, 

flowers, shrubs and trees) should be minimized and performed in a conservative manner.  This should be 

accomplished between the hours of 5pm-9am. 

• Washing Vehicles:  Use of City supplied water for cleaning or washing vehicles should be minimized and 

performed in a conservative manner.   This should be accomplished between the hours of 5pm-9am. 

 

The City appreciates your cooperation with this matter.  Every effort to conserve water is valuable. 

 

All questions regarding this issue should be directed to the City of Dover Department of Water & Wastewater at (302) 

736-7025.  During non-business hours, please call (302) 736-7060 24 hours, 7 days a week or via email at 

waterquality@dover.de.us .  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jason A. Lyon, P.E. 

Director of Water & Wastewater 

Department of Water & Wastewater 

jlyon@dover.de.us 

(302) 736-7025 
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